From: Jim <jandprogers@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 9:21 AM

To: CCC Front Desk <frontdesk@capecodcommission.org>
Subject: Questions for Sandwich Hearing February 27

Please forward to appropriate Commission officer.

Re :Questions to be addressed at Sandwich meeting, Thursday evening on Cotuit Rd. solar farm

1. Can the tradeoff between this solar installation and the carbon sequestration of ten plus acres of
trees be quantified ?
Please note that solar installations are generally reported to have an efficiency rate of aprox.. 20%.

2. To what extent (dollar figure) will this project be subsidized by State and Federal funding ?

3. Have any independent audiological studies been done on inverter hum and ambient noise at the
proposed site ?

Thank you for your consideration.

James F. Rogers

Sandwich
(508) 888 1953
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